THERESA LIVING CENTER

Our Mission: We help women and single-parent families move from homelessness to self-sufficiency.

Lucy Zanders to Retire from Theresa Living Center

has a unique and
broad skill set
that she selflessly  building a strong infrastructure and
applied to her
work, showcasing  miss Lucy’s heartfelt and compassionate
leadership and hope to honor her
legacy as we move forward.

residents we serve, providing relevant
programming to those residents, and

Thank You & Congrats, Lucy!

It is with mixed emotions that we
officially announce the retirement of
Lucy Zanders. After more than 9 years of
dedicated service with Theresa Living

network of community support. We will

her talents in
Center, Lucy will be stepping down from

, 1 accounting,
her role as Executive Director. ‘M

social work, and
fundraising, to name a few.

We wish Lucy endless days of relaxation

Lucy took on the role of TLC's executive and fun, and bid her a very fond

director in 2013 after serving on the

During Lucy's tenure, TLC grew in every  farewell!
board of directors for many years. Lucy

way, including increasing the number of

New Executive Director Named A New Partnership

Welcome, Angie! We are excited to share that Twelve Consulting Group has

chosen Theresa Living Center as a Community Partner for
The Search Team and Executive

Committee is pleased to name
Angie Hays as the new Executive
Director of Theresa Living Center.
Having already begun the
onboarding process in late
February, Angie will soon step in to

2022! A leader in Connected Planning, Twelve has provided
design and planning services to 100+ clients since its start
in the industry, helping leaders utilize their data to make
smarter, faster decisions.

Twelve has the goal of unlocking TLC's potential by
investing in us, partnering with us to spark transformative

take the place of Lucy, our retiring change in our residents’ lives, and amplifying our mission to

Beautive Diedor eradicate homelessness through empowering families to

become self-sustaining. Twelve's core values of well-being,

Watch for more about Angie’s background in our next excellence, collaboration, and personal growth echo the

! s
newsletter! goals of TLC, and we look forward to the positive outcomes

of this partnership.

sAVE THE DATE: TLC Breakfast

Our annual fundraising breakfast is back! Mark your
calendars and plan to join us on Tuesday, May 24, 2022, at

Midland Hills Country Club.

Stay tuned for more details. We look forward to gathering
in-person again soon!
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